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Subject: World Radiocommunication Conference 2019 (WRC-19) 

 

Letter sent on behalf of the Government of Egypt 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I have the honour to inform you that, following the kind invitation by the Government of Egypt, the ITU 

Council adopted Resolution 1380 (Modified 2017) at its 2017 session (C17/141) indicating the city of Sharm 

El Sheikh as the venue for both the World Radiocommunication Conference 2019 (WRC-19) and the 

Radiocommunication Assembly 2019 (RA-19).  

Further to this decision, the majority of the Member States of the Union concurred with the proposal from 

Egypt to hold WRC-19 for a four-week period, from Monday, 28 October to Friday, 22 November 2019 in 

Sharm El Sheikh (CL-17/52), preceded by RA-19 from 21 to 25 October 2019. 

In accordance with the provisions of Chapter I, Section 2 of the General Rules of Conferences, Assemblies 

and Meetings of the Union, the Government of Egypt has the honour to invite your Government to 

participate in this Conference to be held at the Sharm El Sheikh International Congress Center (SHICC). Your 

Government is kindly requested to confirm, at your earliest convenience to the Secretary-General of the 

ITU at ITU-R.Registrations@itu.int, whether your Government intends to participate. 

Looking forward to receiving your reply, I remain, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Houlin Zhao 

Secretary-General 
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